
 
 
 

Memorandum - Immunology #18 
 
 
To: UNC Medical Center Attending Physicians, Housestaff, Clinical Nurse 

Coordinators, Department Heads and Supervisors 
 
From:  John Schmitz, PhD 
  Director, Immunology Laboratory 
 
  Eric Weimer, PhD 
  Associate Director, Immunology Laboratory 
 
  Herbert C. Whinna, MD, PhD 
  Medical Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories 
 
Date:   February 24, 2023 
 
Subject: COVID IgG (SARS CoV-2) Spike Antibody Testing 
 

Effective March 1, 2023 the Immunology Laboratory will no longer be performing in-house 
COVID IgG (SARS CoV-2) spike antibody testing.  
 
The testing will be available via the referral testing laboratory.  This test can be ordered as 
“COVID Spike Antibody” (LAB21125).   
 
Please direct questions to the referral laboratory 984-974-1414 or Dr. John Schmitz 984-974-
1452. 
 


